As a Sexual Assault Response Advocate working directly with survivors for over 15 years, it is integral that these changes be
adopted to fulfill the intention of the SAPO to improve safety for survivors, rather than making them more vulnerable by exposing
personal details and past traumas.

| have seen first-hand the protection and sense of safety that a SAPO can offer to a survivor and they should not have to make a
choice between safety and privacy. Please vote in support of SB766 to improve services for Oregonians that have already been
through so much.



